Ottawa, June 10, 19°6.

Dear 8ir:

On the request of the Rt. Hon. Arthur
Meighen I beg to aoknowledge receipt of
Draft Memorandum from the Rural Municipality of
Star City, No. 428, with regard to the proposed
Kelvington extension of the C.N.R., and to
gay that the representations therein contained
will receive his most careful consideration.

Yours faithfully,

Private Secoretary.

Reginald 8. Paul, Esg ,

Seoretary-Treasurer,
Rural Municipality of Star City, No. 4238,

Sask.
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